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Global Leadership & Management Resources Inc 
14622 Ventura Blvd. #736 
Sherman Oaks, Ca 91423

It was good seeing you and I appreciated the awesome feedback from the other group members that participated in the workshop with me. Having been through multiple programs that are somewhat similar I just wanted to touch on the differences that I saw. I believe that this program as you promised was very focused on leadership as the ultimate end to the management training. We all know that you can try to manage, but you commit to lead. I saw a huge difference in technique that will translate into a less confrontational approach and require less time to regain and sustain momentum. It was powerful to have the analysis of the disc report and a leadership appraisal in the beginning of the program to help better define what and how to proceed in the beginning rather than the end. Keep up the great work. Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

C.S. 
Service Director 
Miller Automotive Group
